
Darlington South Homeowners Association 

Newsletter—May 2012 
http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Darlington_South 

DSHA Board Members: 

President 

Marshall Eudy 

918-850-2659 

 

Vice President 

Carla Evans 

918-852-8011 

 

Treasurer 

Glenna Slaight 

918-269-6684 

 

Architectural Control 

Ellen Draper 

918-261-7499 

 

Landscape/City Liaison 

Ron Turner 

918-493-2656 

 

Welcoming/Newsletter 

Nancy Gillespie 

918-488-0733 

 
Secretary 

This position is still open. 

Please consider serving on  

the DSHA Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Welcome  

Our New Neighbors: 

 
James Adams 

5405 E. 92nd St. 

 

Rebecca Driven 

5401 E. 92nd St. 

 

Aaron and Bethany Henson 

5601 E. 94th St. 

Security… As Promised! 
 

Darlington South is now being  

patrolled by Gold Star Security.  This 

security service patrols our neighbor-

hood a minimum of five times a day,  

on a random schedule.  Any suspicious  

activity will be addressed and/or  

reported to the police department. 

Website… As Promised! 
 

Please visit the new DSHA website at 
“http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Darlington_South” 
for upcoming events and news.  While 

we will still be issuing a hard copy 

newsletter, we would like to encourage 

everyone to become familiar with the 

website as another way of staying  

connected with your neighborhood. 

Neighborhood Garage Sale! 
 

The annual DSHA Garage Sale will be held on May 18 & 19.  Now is the time 

to get rid of those extra items in your house/garage/yard and make some money 

at the same time!  The garage sale will be advertised in the Tulsa World and 

signs will be posted at the entrances.  A dumpster will be provided for the neigh-

borhood soon after the garage sale.  Please check the website for the exact date, 

when it becomes available. 

Thank You To Our Dues Payers! 
 

Thanks to everyone who pays dues, 

DSHA is able to provide services that 

enhance the appearance of our neigh-

borhood, and increase the safety and 

comfort of all our residents.  These 

amenities also contribute to the  

stability of our property values.  The 

bulk of the revenue from dues is used 

for maintaining the common areas 

(mowing the greenbelts, planting  

flowers at the entrances, sprinkler  

repairs, etc.), providing the security 

service, and future snow plowing/

removal.  A copy of the financial  

statements is available upon request. 

Greenbelts for Pedestrian Use Only! 
 

Parents, please remind your teenagers 

that our neighborhood greenbelts are 

for the enjoyment of all our residents, 

but they are for pedestrian use only!  

Unauthorized vehicles (motorcycles, 

four wheelers, etc.) are not permitted  

at any time.  We have had some recent 

activities that are infractions to these 

rules.  Running motorcycles and four 

wheelers through these areas at high 

speeds after dark is especially  

dangerous.  Please make sure your  

children are aware of these rules. 

 

New Trash Service 
 

On April 24, citizens of District 8 had the opportunity to talk with the mayor  

and other City government representatives in a forum setting about neighbor-

hood issues.  One of the major discussions was regarding the new trash service.   

Starting in May, you will receive information about the new service and a form 

to choose the type of service you would like to have.  For more information, 

please visit www.tulsacouncil.org. 


